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been careful to point out the i9portnnce they placed on their
"preferQntial' relationship with these utilities. They tend te

regard this relationship, however, as the natural outgrowth Of

years of satisfactary product performance, close technical
collaboration, and their ability to meat the utilities

apecialized quality control and service noeds.
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joint action with the USA to

secure access to'third country markets c2osed by the
procurement practices of the telecommuni cations carriers in
these countries could be of significa.nt benefit to both

CO llnt r i es .

42. Pursuing nationa:1 treatment with the USA on government
procurement wouid also be of significant benefit to the steel
eement and $otcr vehicle industries. A considerable propcrt-on

o S AA funds are used or the modernization of highways and
bridges, major uses of cement and steel. As regards mctor
vehicles, the USA goverament applies 8uy Aneriean restrictions
to motor vehicles purchased by antities not covered by the GATT
Agreement regardless•of the Autopact (recently Ch.ryslar Canada
was unable to compete for a large USA Postal Service purchase

of light trucks).

43. It is not clear what the impact of national treatment
would be in respect of other sectors such as aerospace,
electronics, marine, ma inery and information processing
systems and services, some of which, particularly in the
advanced technology field, are major beneficiary of government
procuremant and A z II contracts. The amount of government
procurement in the United States in these sectors outweighs by
far Canadian proeurement in the same areas. However, more
detailed anslyais would be required to assess whether Canadian
firms could sustain USA competition, particularly if tarit:
protection were to be removed.

t
I
i
r
^
I
r
I
I
u
r
i
r
r
I
I
I
I


